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Project Overview  
The Reginald Avenue RAP Road Reconstruction Project has been delayed until the summer of 2025 
due to the staggered delivery of RAP from the City of Saskatoon. Starting on Monday, June 17th, RAP 
will be delivered to the Laurier Street stockpile location (shown above) and hauling will be complete 
in mid-August.   
 
All RAP will be stockpiled at the Laurier Street stockpile location (SP#1) and will remain there over the 
winter. As per Figure #1 on the back side of this update, loaded trucks will travel on Cartwright Street 
and turn south on Reginald Ave to access Laurier Street. The trucks will deliver the RAP during the 
day or night. Empty trucks will exit on Haliburton Ave.  
 
When the project is awarded in March 2025, more details will be provided to residents.  
 
RAP = Recycled Asphalt Pavement 
 
2024 Project Schedule  

• June 13 - Strip topsoil at stockpile location #1 (SP#1) 

• June 17 – Begin hauling RAP  

• Mid-August – Complete hauling RAP  
 
2025 Project Schedule  

• January – Tender project 

• March – Award project  

• Summer – Complete project (approx. 2-4 weeks)  
 

Contact Information:  
If you have any questions or concerns, contact the Furdale Board: 

• Eric Quail (cell 306-280-9083)  

• Tennille Knezacek (cell 306-370-4792) 

• Dane Kostenuk (cell 306-850-6528) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Figure #1  
Hamlet of Furdale 

 Reginald Avenue RAP Road Reconstruction Project 
RAP Stockpile Location (SP#1) 
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